
Our VISION For the Future
We have been successfully selling the products made in Peru at craft fairs and talks 
around the UK, and we are also selling some of the jewellery and cards at a local 
outlet in Arequipa. This is a positive step, but the outlet will of course take a significant 
commission so in the long run, it would be much better for the project to have its own 
shop.  

Our vision is to change negative attitudes towards people with 

disabilities in the community. The new centre will be a place of hope, 

compassion, love and acceptance for people on the margins in the city 

of Arequipa.  

The vision is to buy a property and establish a centre, which will 

include craft workshops, a shop and a cafe. 

The rented building that the church is currently based in is very small and is unsuitable 
for the needs of the project and the church. There is a lack of a dedicated space to 
work, to store the raw materials and to store the finished products, plus a lack of 
disabled toilets. With such limited space, we are also unable to employ more workers. 
The new centre would provide training & employment for many more people with 
disabilities. This year we raised enough money to buy a building and are beginning the 
process of purchasing one. We are extremely grateful to all those groups and donors, 
whose generosity has made this possible. 


